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Matthias, Isaac L

From: Christina Lopez <ms.cvlopez@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 6:48 PM
To: All Alders; Mayor
Subject: Vision Zero Policy Re: Mineral Point Road

 

Dear Alders and Mayor, 
 
I am a resident in Madison at 3731 Maple Grove Dr. Living on the West Side is difficult to travel by bike 
safely. Although there are bike lanes, there are always concerns about biking safely in the Madison streets. In 
order for us to reach the Vision Zero Policy of zero fatalities, we NEED to increase the safety in our roads 
through bike paths to safely separate bikes from car traffic.  
 
Please consider maintaining the plan for an 8-10 foot path for the entire corridor along Mineral Point Road. A 5 
foot sidewalk is not enough and does not create a safe biking facility.  
 
Thank you, 
Christina Lopez 
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